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Mathematics 
Mrs. Jarrett 

mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us 
 
We have begun our unit on rational number 
operations. The students will learn to 
estimate, solve, and justify solutions to 
multistep word problems involving operations 
with rational numbers.  
 
We will have a quiz on this unit at the 
beginning of next week.  
 
Please do not hesitate to email me with any 
questions, comments or concerns.  

Science 
Mrs. Cubbage 

bcubbage@rappahannockschools.us 
 

We’ll continue exploring the essential needs 
of living things. 

 
Students will have binder checks on Fridays. 
Please encourage them to take good notes 
as these checks come directly from what we 

do in class!  
 

Please reach out to me via email if you have 
any questions or concerns! 

             Language Arts 
Ms. McCabe 

emccabe@rappahannockschools.us 
 
We are continuing our class novel “New Kid” 
and will be looking for elements of conflict, 
plot, theme and characterization throughout 
our reading.  Students will also be 
completing daily grammar work as well as 
practicing effective writing through journal 
prompts.  
 
Please let me know if you need assistance 
choosing a book for your child. 
 
Please email me with questions or concerns. 

Reminders 
 
 No school for students September 
26th. 
 
 
 

Students need a book for 
independent reading each day. 
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